

Puebla, Pue., June 8, 2016

Dear Dr. Tonatiuh Matos Chassin

On behalf of the organizing committee of the First Workshop on Dark Matter 2016, it is a pleasure to invite you to participate to the

First Workshop on Dark Matter
Facultad de Ciencias Físico Matemáticas, BUAP
Puebla, Pue., México
June 23-25, 2016

We would be honored by your presence and by your contribution with the seminar: "DARK MATTER MODELS FOR GALAXY FORMATION".

We look forward to welcome you in Puebla.

Sincerely,

Dr. J. Lorenzo Díaz Cruz Organizing Committee Chair